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Dear Readers, 

As another year comes to end we are extremely excited about 2018. 
We are pleased to announce that PCG remains strong and are com-
mitted to continued growth and efficiencies for the upcoming year.  

During 2017 we have successfully installed the Bobst 820 high speed 
FFG (24,000 boxes/per hr) and will begin installation of our new 
high speed rotary Die Cutter, that prints both sides of a sheet at the 
same time, in January of 2018.   

This machine will be equipped with 5 colors which will enable us to 
print 2 colors on the inside and 3 colors on the outside of the box in 
1 pass.  These machines will give us a competitive advantage in the 
market place as it will increase our productivity and throughput - 
they are truly game changers.

For the past year, under the tutelage of industry expert Les Pickering, 
PCG created a Continuous Improvement Team and has embarked 
on the very exciting journey of implementing a 5S system.  The 5S 
system is a lean manufacturing tool that improves workplace effi-
ciency and eliminates waste all while reducing costs and boosting 
productivity.  When you walk through the plant you truly see the 
difference.  We look forward to seeing the continued improvements 
throughout 2018.

Our commitment to capital investment with new primary and 
ancillary equipment will help us reach our goals of achieving better 
efficiencies and quality.  We are hopeful this will allow us to offer our 
customers shorter lead times and improved service this upcoming 
year.

Another major goal for 2018 is “Outstanding Customer Service”.  
We are making major changes in the infrastructure of our Customer 
Service Department which will help us achieve that goal.  
 

>> CONT. PAGE 2
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Happy New Year!   
From 

President Container Group
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2017 went by like a camera 
flash – with over 6000 new 
LED light bulbs being in-
stalled in the facility.  To date, 
it’s literally like night and day 
in the factory. 
2017 was the beginning of our 
Continuous Improvement 
(CI) initiative which has im-
proved our visual workplacess.  
 
We formally created the CI Team, consisting of four 
members from various divisions of the factory who have 
done a fantastic job during the year both learning and 
moving our facility to the next level more efficiently.  
The team is being mentored by an outside consulting 
agency called Quadrant 5 lead by Les Pickering and to 

date we have made great progress.  
As of January 1, 2018 the 618, 924, 
1228A, 1228B, Expertfold and 820 
machines received a visual workplace 
facelift, meaning “everything has a 
place when you’re working” causing 
an effect of working smarter not 
harder.  
Creating a better visual workplace is 
the 1st phase of our CI process. The 

2nd phase is machine calibrations while working more 
in depth to reduce setup times and meeting the goal that 
the first box through the machine is acceptable and ready 
for production.  Now that a visual workplace has been 
created for the first group of machines, The CI Team will 
now focus on the 1636 , Diecutters and Tooling/Support. 

Year End Review (New York) 2017

We are investing in additional personnel and redefining 
their responsibilities.  These changes will start immedi-
ately and we should see the results in a short period of 
time.

We are also happy to report that we have made major 
strides in the integration of Cornell Paper into our PIP 
division during 2017. It was a very difficult transition and 
we appreciate all the time, effort, and hard work from the 
PIP management and employees.  Most of the challenges 
are now behind us and we are excited about 2018 as we 
just completed our new 100 page catalog and mailed 
out 80,000 to new and existing Cornell customers.  One 
of our goals for 2018 is launching a new E-Commerce 
website. 

We would also like to congratulate Gary Letizia, as he 
accepted the position of General Manager for PIP.

We wish to also welcome, Kathy Steinbaum, Director 
of Human Resources who joins us with over twenty plus 
years of HR experience. She will be an asset to PCG as we 
continue to grow. 

Like last year, the 4th quarter was extremely stressful and 
once again had an unprecedented backlog. We feel the 
planned capital investment and changes that are being 
implementing should greatly reduce this situation in 
2018.  

We would like to thank all of our employees for their 
dedication and hard work and wish everyone a Happy, 
Healthy, and Prosperous 2018.

Dear Readers,

AROUND PCG
<< CONT. PAGE 1 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
We welcome, Jason Avery Santiago, son of Safety Manager, Andrew Santiago to the 
PCG Family.  Picture with his two brothers, (L to R) Jaiden Santiago, 12 years old 
and Justin Santiago, 7 years old.  Jason was born on February 2nd, 2017, weighing 8 
lbs 8 oz and 23 Inches long.  Congratulations to the family. 

>> CONT. PAGE 3

Hello Dan and Team, 

2017 was a very busy year for our company. 
You guys helped us so much with our projects. 
We thank you for your awesome work. We look 
forward to working with you and your team in 
2018
Happy Holidays & Happy New Year!

Review 1!

CUSTOMER REVIEWS

There are no words except Thank You!
On behalf of the many patients and their families in our 
community suffering through their myriad challenges in 
silence, we thank you from the depths of our hearts for 
all you have done to provide hope and salvation amidst 
unspeakable pain. 
Your selfless response to their unvoiced call will surely 
stand as an everlasting merit for you and your own family. 
You have truly earned our genuine respect and admiration 
as one whose actions speak far louder than mere words 
ever could. The boxes are the talk of town!

Gratefully yours,
Esty Kohn & The RCCS Auction Team 

Katie Joo
KISS Products

To the amazing Larry, Liza and the team at President 
Container,

Sincerely,
Larry and Richard Grossbard   

Review 2!
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AROUND PCG

To further support the needs of the machineries, a 6000 
sqft mezzanine was approved to be built in 2018 which 
will allow the CI Team to further facilitate our processes 
and review our ability to setup and run jobs safely and 
effectively. 

In January 2017, the factory took on a massive facelift in 
conveyorization and relocating several machines in order 
to receive the new Bobst 820 Flexo.  Everyone working in 
the facility was impacted by this project which had not 
ended until July after the 820 began to arrive. I would 
like to thank everyone for working as a team during this 
difficult period.  

The 140 machine, Expertfold and the 224 were all 
relocated along with the discontinuance of the Saturn, a 
long standing work horse of PCG.  However not to be 
disappointed, the 820 arrived in July, was up, running in 
August; and with focus and 
concentration from our 820 
champions (Sergio Campos 
and Robert Finch) and the 
dedicated operators ( Joe 
Garretto, Devin Teitz, Deiby 
Escobar, Jean desravines) we 
had a great startup.  In fact, 
according to Bobst it was their 
finest startup.  Congratula-
tions to the original 820 team.  

In September we grew to a 3 
shift machine and in February 2018, we will expand to 
a 24 x 7 machine.  We are certainly looking forward to 
safely breaking all production records as we learn how to 
best utilize this leading edge technology based machine.
In addition, due to customer demand, Larry and Richie 
have committed to install the K7 Diecutter which prints 
on both the top and bottom of a box in a single pass.  This 
revolutionary machine will have a significant impact in 
our facility and has been rescheduled to go live in March 
2018 due to the crazy holiday backlog we experienced 

in 2017.  The K7 should be as effective as the 820.  Fur-
thermore we need to solidify our strappers for finished 
strapped units.  In April 2018, two new Mosca strappers 
will be installed along with a new stretch wrap machine 
to handle the growing needs of our customers.

Now let’s not forget the fire that occured in the Baler 
Room requiring 12 weeks of cleaning, the rain/wind 
storms that lifted the roof vents off the building over the 
strappers, and the critters that shut us down for 12 hours 
by eating a wire on an electrical pole near our electric me-
ter.  2017 brought about a lot of challenges and changes 
however, we tackeled them head on.  

Regardless of unforseen circumstances, we need to recog-
nize that we continue to promote employees from within, 
Charles Pirtz (Corrugator Supervisor), Thomas DiDiego 
(Converting Supervisor), Devin Tietze (Converting 

Supervisor), and Louis Devito (Converting 
Supervisor).  Each of them have done a fan-
tastic job as Operators and have moved into 
a Supervisor position. “Congratulations to 
all”.

In 2017 we had to say goodbye to Larry 
Gately and Nik Barron.  Larry transitioned 
into a new industry moving to Austin, 
Texas and Nik Barron moved to Georgia 
to be closer to his extended family.  These 
Manufacturing Managers were with us 
from the beginning in NY and we wish 

them well.  As we continue to grow all aspects of our 
business, we wish to congratulate Tim Rouan (Day Mfg. 
Manager) and Mark McBee (Night Mfg. Manager) who 
have had an impact on PCG for many years in NY.  Man-
agement is confident that they will continue to lead their 
teams respectfully to the next level.  
Furthermore, Matt Krenski has been promoted to one of 
the night time Superintendent roles taking Johnny Cruz’s 
position who has moved to day crew in place of Tim 
Rouan’s vacated Superintendent role.

<< CONT. PAGE 2

Year End Review (New York) 2017

The staff gathered for a cheerful evening 
to bid farewell to Larry Gately.  

>> CONT. PAGE 4

Nina Miller, Alan Stransky, Chrissy Torres, 
(L to R) Larry Grossbard, Damaris Perez, 
Joe Nicoletti & Daniel Ruiz celebrated 
their birthdays in November during our 
Thanksgiving Potluck. 

September, (L to R) David Elton, Lisette 
Acebedo, Kim Trinity, Karen Surak, Giovanni 
Rodriguez & Pilar Donado, celebrated their 
birthdays.  

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION

August, (L to R) Larry Gately, 
Domenick Zingaro & Jordan 
Ramos celebrated their birthdays 
with Middletown staff. 

December, John Brigandi, Samir 
Joshi, Jeff Shields, George Dumbauld, 
Emanuel Munayyer, pictured (L to R) 
Michelle Cabanilla, Kathy Steinbaum & 
Cindy Argudo celebrated their birthdays.  

October, Bobby Lawrence, Jose Roura, 
Michael Edelman, Mike Restifo, (L to R) Alex 
Ortiz, Janice Muller, Annette Gershowitz, 
Nancy Di Bona, Liza Tehawkha, Efraim Ramos 
& Andre Torres.  

George Dilorio celebrated 
his birthday in October 
with the Middletown staff.  

August, (L to R) Jennifer Minervini, Richie 
Grossbard, Brian Parella & John Parella wait 
patiently for their birthday song.  

October, Annette Gershowitz (Center right)    
celebrated her 90th Birthday with family & 
friends at Harrah’s Casino in Atlantic City, NJ. 
Happy birthday Annette & wish you many more. 
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The Orange  County Council of Industry awarded several of President Container’s Supervisors and Managers with a 
degree in Manufacturing in Leadership upon successful completion of the program.   

The courses focused on various aspects of manufacturing from efficiencies 
to best practices in building team work.  Congratulations to our graduates, 
Sergio Campos,  Mike Sommers, Chris Cherry, Juan Cuautle, Rich Ryan, 
Danny Wade and Johnny Cruz.

Sergio Campos receive his certificate from the Program 
Representative for Manufacturing in Leadership. 

PCG Supervisors & Managers Receive Degree 

Mike Sommers receive his certificate from the 
Program Representative for Manufacturing in 
Leadership. 

AROUND PCG

Finally, as we continue to grow internally, we have created 
2 new positions in NY from outside the company of which 
we firmly believe will expand our growth.  The Maintenance 
Planner position reporting to Shawn Parson (Maintenance 
Mgr.) has been filled by Tim Gaines.  His years of experience 
will certainly give us a firm grasp on all aspect of mainte-
nance via good communication and coordination with 
Production.  The size of our facility sorely needs someone to 
focus on the overall coordination of all tasks including long 
term project planning, preventative maintenance needs, 
emergency floor calls and short term projects with commu-
nication going to all departments on a regular if not daily 
basis.  

In addition to the size of our facility and being a 24 x 7 
operation, we have enlisted the services of Dominic Deramo 
as Production Efficiencies Manager reporting directly to 

Brian Sizer.  Dominic’s prime responsiblity is to analyze the 
data from all aspects of the machines, monitor the machines 
activities along with the supervision and CI Team to ensure 
that we are always working safely and at optimum perfor-
mance.
 
The confidence provided by Larry & Richie is a compliment 
of our growth, not limited to adding new positions, creat-
ing the CI team and investing in new machineries. We also 
know we have room to improve upon and while 2017 was a 
good year with many accomplishments, we’ve implemented 
the processes to make 2018 an even better year in produc-
tion and operations. Our motto for 2018, is “Work Smarter 
not Harder.”  We have the tools in place so let’s execute these 
skills in 2018.  

<< CONT. PAGE 3
Year End Review (New York) 2017

Sincerely, 
Rich Goldberg 
Vice President of Operations

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION

June, our celebrants were Matt Letizia, 
Tosin Ahmodu, Jean Villegas & (Pictured) 
John Kasztan.

July, Gary Letizia, Cory Sigler, Craig Reinhart, (L to R) Kurt Kohere, 
Maria Frometa & Tommy Oechsner, the High Roller. 

OFFICE OUTINGS

Ladies Cooking Class 
@ Le Gourmet Factory, 

Englewood, NJ

November 2017

December 2017
End of the Year Meetup

@ La Havana 59, 
Moonachie, NJ 
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AROUND PCG

This past year President Container has in-barked on a journey 
to help make itself even more competitive in today’s challenging 
markets. One of the ways PCG is doing this is by implementing 
the Best Practice technique of 5S Visual Workplace. 
5S is a systematic approach that allows teams to organize their 
workplaces so that they can create a foundation for continuous 
improvement, which helps PCG employees to be the best that 
they can be.

Workplace Development

Implementing the five pillars to Visual Workplace

•  Formation of a Continuous Improvement team known 
as the “CI team”.
•  Employee class training in 5S Visual Workplace. 
•  Current machines being transformed are:  618, 924, 
820, 1228A, 1228B & the Bobst Expert Fold.

Many thanks go to all those who have helped to date with 
this journey to make PCG a leader in this industry.

5S Visual Workplace progress to date:

OFFICE OUTINGS

Murder Mystery Dinner 
@ Mt. Fuji, Hillburn, NY 

October 2017Ladies Paint & Sip Evening 
@ Pinot’s Palette, Edgewater, NJ September 2017
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In an effort to create more sustainable packing and cut 
back on overall freight costs, our Structural Engineer, 
Dave Nicholson cleverly designed a large End Cap (Point 
of Purchase Display) for KISS that will meet the clients 
desire to reduce their freight cost and utilize environmen-
tally friendly measures during production.   

In the past, KISS shipped all of their WalMart End Caps 
fully setup which increased the cost to ship the displays.  
Because these samples are so large, not many would fit on a 
standard 40x48 Pallet, only yielding 1 layer high.
So Dave designed a large End Cap that is broken down in 
two halves. The two halves will now ship back to back in a 

much smaller height shipper. By keeping the height down, 
KISS is now able to double stack these displays on a pallet, 
and on the truck. This saves Kiss freight costs, plus allow-
ing more pack-outs per truck.

This new design is sustainable and allows a more efficient 
way to ship these large End Caps.

Once the displays arrives at Wal-Mart, they just slide the 
top half structure, over the bottom half structure to setup.
The Kiss Blowout Lash Display pictured below went into 
production in January 2017. 

Reduce Shipping Cost with Sustainable Packaging

AROUND PCG 

Congratulations to Felix Martinez as he celebrated his 40th work 
anniversary with President Container. 

(L to R) Joe Restifo, Felix Martinez & Rich Goldberg. The Crew celebrates with Felix. 

August 2017
Dinner & Comedy Night 

& 
Richie Grossbard birthday 

August 6 
@ Gabriel's Grille & Bar

Hasbrouck Heights

OFFICE OUTINGS
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SHOP Retail Environments Magazine featured this 
HotelSpa Luxury & RainSpa Luxury 2 in 1 Shower Display 
designed for Bed Bath & Beyond in the magazine’s 
September 2017 Issue.  

The display was designed and produced for Interlink 
Products. Congratulations to Nelson Behar, Account 
Executive and Dave Nicholson, Structural Designer.  

PCG Display Featured in SHOP Magazine

2017 In Review 

PCG Top 50 P.O.P Companies

Creative Magazine, a leading magazine in the Point 
of Purchase industry publishes an exclusive report 
annually on the Top 50 companies in the Point of 
Purchase Industry in North America.  

President Container Group was recognized on the 
Top 50 list published in the May 2017 Special Issue. 

On February 27, 2017, Richard Goldberg, VP of Operations 
at PCG, received a plaque from Big Shine Energy honoring the 
company for reducing over 1 million kilowatt hours yearly, the 
equivalent to 2,391,753 pounds of CO2 emissions. 

Orange and Rockland presented PCG with a rebate of $89,500. 
The project Return on Investment for PCG is a low 1.1 years, 
something Big Shine Energy tries to achieve for their clients.

Big Shine Energy Honors PCG

News! 

Brush Script MT Italic - FONT

AROUND PCG 

June 2017
Happy Hour @ Victory Lounge, 

Meadowlands Racetrack
Boat Outing, Weehawken, NJ 

July 2017

OFFICE OUTINGS

Several highlights of our monthly office outings planned by Purchasing Manager, Michelle Cabanilla. 
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COMMUNITY

Attracting and retaining employees into corrugated and 
folding carton manufacturing continues to be one of the 
most challenging issues the industry faces. Presentations at 
association meetings and discussions among plant owners 
often involve attracting and retaining the “next generation” of 
employees, specifically Millennials, who will soon represent 
about 50 percent of the U.S. workforce.

    There is a school of thought, 
however, that says that attract-
ing Millennials to careers in the 
corrugated and folding carton 
industries is difficult because 
they are already too old and 
have likely begun their careers 
in other more popular and 
glamorous or “sexy” industries 
that don’t usually involve the 
manufacturing of paper and 
paperboard packaging

    “If you want to attract young 
people into our industry, I 
believe we have to get to them in 
the high schools,” said Richard 
Goldberg, Vice President of Operations at Middletown, New 
York based President Container Group (PCG). “We already 
have programs for college students through the fine work of 
the International Corrugated Packaging Foundation (ICPF).  

What about attracting the interest of students while they are 
in high school so they can develop an interest in corrugated 
manufacturing? Then they can learn where to go for packag-
ing programs in college.”
	 Goldberg noted that many college programs focus 
on management, structural and graphic design and customer 
service. But what about operations? “The corrugated industry 

also needs machine operators and 
production workers. Where will 
these workers come from? Not every 
high school student has the desire 
or the opportunity to go to college,” 
he said. “We need to expose high 
school students to an industry that 
they don’t even know exists.”
	 To that end, Goldberg struck 
up a relationship with Nick Longo, 
a Technology Education teacher 
at Valley Central High School in 

nearby Montgomery, New York, 
who visited PCG with other 
invited members of the local 
Council of Industry three years 
ago. Longo saw the opportunity 
and the valuable resource PCG 

extended to the school and decided to incorporate a lesson in 
corrugated manufacturing into his Introduction to Engineer-
ing class. 
  

PCG Attracting High School Students 
To Careers In Corrugated Packaging 

by Len Prazych

Two students in Nick Longo’s Engineering class at 
Valley Central High School begin to cut out and assemble 
a corrugated board project they also designed.

>> CONT. PAGE 9 

Harry and Nora Grossbard celebarated their 27th Wedding Anniversary 
aboard Royal Caribbean’s Brilliance of the Seas. The week long charity 
cruise raised $260,000 for Debbie’ Dialysis Fund. 

This charity allows dialysis patients and their caregivers an all expenses 
paid, week long cruise, including dialysis on the ship. Harry and Nora 
were married on December 27, 1990 in Clarksburg, WV.

Account Receivables Specialist, Maria De Tullio and her husband Matteo of 41 years, celebrated their 40th 
Wedding Anniversary in Hawaii. They were married on July 24, 1976 in Jersey City, NJ.   

Happy Anniversary  

Customer Service Order Entry Specialist, Harry 
Grossbard & his wife, Nora aboard Royal Caribbean. 
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PCG provided all the board and supplies the students 
needed to learn about corrugated and to build some-
thing using it. Since Longo started the class, students 
have constructed corrugated sleds, boats, chairs, and 
snowboards. One group built a corrugated bridge. 
Goldberg visited the class regularly over the course of 

the semester, beginning with an introductory presen-
tation showing Longo’s students a video on PCG and 
what it does and an AICC video on the importance 
of safety. Students received blades, gloves and safety 
glasses. 
    “It’s all about exposing students to the world of 

corrugated that 
most of them don’t 
even know exists,” 
said Goldberg. “It’s 
manufacturing.  
But they don’t 
really know what 
that means until 
they see a video 
or actually visit a 
plant to see the 
machines running 
to understand what 
corrugated man-
ufacturing is all 
about.” 

Even Longo admitted to not completely understanding 
manufacturing until he visited PCG, saw the machines in 
operation and watched how a corrugated box was made.
   
“At the beginning of my course, we talk about the different 
types of engineering they will see,” said Longo. “They learn 
the vocabulary of engineering and are introduced to the 
concept of corrugated. Then they are challenged to design 
and build something out of corrugated. They learn CAD 
and become the engineers of their project. I help facilitate 
the process. The students are doing so much more than just 
gluing pieces of corrugated together.”
    Students attend Nick Longo’s engineering class every 
morning of a semester to work on their projects for about 
40 minutes at a time. Goldberg has made regular visits to 
Longo’s daily class at Valley Central to consult, teach and 
help the students through their projects while instilling 
some foundational lessons in creativity and real world 
problem solving. He expressed his satisfaction at watching 
students learn about corrugated. “They come in to the 
morning class still half asleep. When they begin work-

ing on their corrugated 
projects, they wake up, 
they are engaged, they 
are learning and they are 
happy. I wish I can get 
some of my employees to 
be so enthusiastic!”
   PCG continues to 
provide opportunities 
for high school interns 
who want to experience a 
world-class manufacturing 
environment, whether it 
be for community service, 
something they would 
like to study in college or 

perhaps, a future career in 
the corrugated industry. “Our door is open to every kid 
within a hundred miles of here to take a tour of our plant,” 
said Goldberg. “I want them to know that there is a poten-
tial career for them here. Whether its one student or five, 
we are gaining an interest in what we do. Spread over the 
entire industry, how many students could we attract?”

This student’s Captain America 
shield was created entirely of 
corrugated.

One student designed and built a 
corrugated sled and safety helmet.

Several Valley Central students in Nick Longo’s class 
engineered and built a corrugated bridge that supported 
more than 800 pounds.

COMMUNITY
<< CONT. PAGE 8 

Congratulations to Charles Pirtz, Corrugator Supervisor who got married on November 1, 2017 at The 
West Hills Country Club. Pictured (L to R), Rich Goldberg, Charles Pirtz, his wife Shirley Pirtz, Danny 
Wade (Corrugator Supervisor) & Kelly Cantiello (Officiant).  Our HR Coordinator, Kelly married the 
happy couple.  (2nd Picture) Charles & Shirley pictured with Charles’s parents. 

Pictured (L to R) David Elton, Tossin Ahmodu, Lissette Acebedo, Liza 
Tehawkha, Saray Gomez, Maria De Tullio, Alex Ortiz, Kim Trinity, 
Cindy Argudo, Dave Distel. (Front row, L to R) Michelle Cabanilla & 
Damaris Perez. 

Pictured (L to R) Liza Tehawkha, Richard Grossbard, 
Damaris Perez, Tossin Ahmodu, Lissette Acebedo,
Michael Edelman, Hector Mendez Jr., Maria Frometa, David 
Elton, Dave Distel, Maria De Tullio, Kim Trinity. (Back row 
staircase) Nancy Di Bona, Cindy Argudo & Saray Gomez. 

In observance of National Breast Cancer Awareness Month, several employees wore custom designed PCG Pink Polo 
Shirts to raise awareness of the disease in October.  We raised $1,189.60 between our Moonachie and Middletown offices.  
Our donation will be made to the National Cancer Society of New Jersey.  Thank you to everyone who participated. 

Raising Awareness For Breast Cancer 

Wedding Bliss  
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Richard Goldberg, VP of Operations at PCG, left, 
presented Nick Longo with the 2017 Manufacturing 
Champions Educator Award.

Nick Longo was recently honored by the Manufacturers 
Association of the Hudson Valley with its Manufacturing 
Champions Educator Award. He teaches 7th grade technol-
ogy and a High School Engineering Class that he pioneered 
in the fall of 2013. With the help of Richard Goldberg and 
the support of PCG, Longo’s students have engineered a 
variety of structures using corrugated as the media.
	 Goldberg, VP of Operations at PCG and a member 
of the Council of Industry’s Board of Directors, presented 
Longo to more than 150 attendees at the recent Awards 
Breakfast.  
 	 “Nick was truly excited about the opportunity 
that PCG and manufacturing was going to provide to his 
students,” said Goldberg. “I’ve learned that Nick is a true 
teacher. He lights up when he teaches his students and the 
reactions he gets from them is incredible.”
	 “Thank you for recognizing me, but it’s all about the 
students,” said Longo. “If PCG hadn’t opened their doors to 
us, they wouldn’t have these opportunities.  They didn’t un-
derstand what manufacturing was until they stepped into the 
plant. They were awed at watching the machines producing 
corrugated boxes, something they would never have had the 
opportunity to see. 

We need to continue the partnership between manufactur-
ing and the schools. It will only lead to better things.”

Longo Wins Manufacturing 
Champion Educator Award

by Len Prazych

COMMUNITY

Holiday Cheer!

Filled with the Holiday spirit, several employees are seen dressed in their favorite Christmas Sweater before celebrating our 
December birthdays - Cindy Argudo, Kathy Steinbaum, Samir Joshi, Jeff Shields, George Dumbauld, 
Michelle Cabanilla and Emanuel Munayyer.   

The staff in Middletown & Moonachie would like to extend a sincere Thank You to the Sales Team for once again hosting 
a Holiday Luncheon for us. We extremely appreciate the thought and sentiments.  

Thanks to Gabriel Acosta’s wife for baking 
these delicious PCG cupcakes. 

OFFICE FESTIVITIES
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President Container held an intimate Holiday Party at Il Villagio Banquet & Restaurant in Carlstadt on Thursday, 
December 7th to celebrate the season. Employees and friends enjoyed the evening with a dinner buffet, open bar 
and lots of laughter. Cheers to 2018 and a Happy New Year!  

HOLIDAY PARTY 2017

Boo Boo BOo - It’s Halloween!

The staff in Moonachie knows how to celebrate the Holidays and Halloween is no exception. Check out these various 
costumes! Billing Manager, Carl Castaldo transformed his home into a haunted house and invited everyone.   

OFFICE FESTIVITIES
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HOLIDAY PARTY 2017

Congratulations Jean Pierre.

President Container Middletown hosted it’s 8th Annual Holiday Dinner for each production shift  (A, B, C and D ) 
crew.   The Adminstrative Staff planned the event with assistance from Ann Palmer and Kathleen Goldberg who helped 
serve the large crews in numbers.  The traditional Holiday Gift raffle was held during each shifts dinner in the cafeteria. 
Fosber Corrugated Machinery donated 4 duffle bags filled with gifts that were raffled off to each crew  - Also continuing 
the tradition, Fosber provided a long sleeve pull over in recognition of our continued safety success in 2017.  Congratu-
lations to the winners of the raffle pictured below.

HOLIDAY PARTY 2017

The Grand Prize Winner, Shane 
Soto won a television. Congratulations Ever Guerriero.

(L to R) President Container adminstrative 
team, Michelle Perry, Ivy Holmberg, 
Mariebelle Fernandez, Volunteer, Ann Palmer, 
Heather Palmer, Kelly Cantiello, Volunteer, 
Kathleen Goldberg, Cindy Kuebler, sitting on 
her lap is Alyanna, Ivy Holmberg’s daughter. 

Congratulations Liz Mitchell.	 Congratulations Jose Marino Torres.
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serve the large crews in numbers.  The traditional Holiday Gift raffle was held during each shifts dinner in the cafeteria. 
Fosber Corrugated Machinery donated 4 duffle bags filled with gifts that were raffled off to each crew  - Also continuing 
the tradition, Fosber provided a long sleeve pull over in recognition of our continued safety success in 2017.  Congratu-
lations to the winners of the raffle pictured below.

HOLIDAY PARTY 2017

The Grand Prize Winner, Shane 
Soto won a television. Congratulations Ever Guerriero.

(L to R) President Container adminstrative 
team, Michelle Perry, Ivy Holmberg, 
Mariebelle Fernandez, Volunteer, Ann Palmer, 
Heather Palmer, Kelly Cantiello, Volunteer, 
Kathleen Goldberg, Cindy Kuebler, sitting on 
her lap is Alyanna, Ivy Holmberg’s daughter. 

Congratulations Liz Mitchell.	 Congratulations Jose Marino Torres.



14 11

President Container held an intimate Holiday Party at Il Villagio Banquet & Restaurant in Carlstadt on Thursday, 
December 7th to celebrate the season. Employees and friends enjoyed the evening with a dinner buffet, open bar 
and lots of laughter. Cheers to 2018 and a Happy New Year!  

HOLIDAY PARTY 2017

Boo Boo BOo - It’s Halloween!

The staff in Moonachie knows how to celebrate the Holidays and Halloween is no exception. Check out these various 
costumes! Billing Manager, Carl Castaldo transformed his home into a haunted house and invited everyone.   

OFFICE FESTIVITIES
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Richard Goldberg, VP of Operations at PCG, left, 
presented Nick Longo with the 2017 Manufacturing 
Champions Educator Award.

Nick Longo was recently honored by the Manufacturers 
Association of the Hudson Valley with its Manufacturing 
Champions Educator Award. He teaches 7th grade technol-
ogy and a High School Engineering Class that he pioneered 
in the fall of 2013. With the help of Richard Goldberg and 
the support of PCG, Longo’s students have engineered a 
variety of structures using corrugated as the media.
	 Goldberg, VP of Operations at PCG and a member 
of the Council of Industry’s Board of Directors, presented 
Longo to more than 150 attendees at the recent Awards 
Breakfast.  
 	 “Nick was truly excited about the opportunity 
that PCG and manufacturing was going to provide to his 
students,” said Goldberg. “I’ve learned that Nick is a true 
teacher. He lights up when he teaches his students and the 
reactions he gets from them is incredible.”
	 “Thank you for recognizing me, but it’s all about the 
students,” said Longo. “If PCG hadn’t opened their doors to 
us, they wouldn’t have these opportunities.  They didn’t un-
derstand what manufacturing was until they stepped into the 
plant. They were awed at watching the machines producing 
corrugated boxes, something they would never have had the 
opportunity to see. 

We need to continue the partnership between manufactur-
ing and the schools. It will only lead to better things.”

Longo Wins Manufacturing 
Champion Educator Award

by Len Prazych

COMMUNITY

Holiday Cheer!

Filled with the Holiday spirit, several employees are seen dressed in their favorite Christmas Sweater before celebrating our 
December birthdays - Cindy Argudo, Kathy Steinbaum, Samir Joshi, Jeff Shields, George Dumbauld, 
Michelle Cabanilla and Emanuel Munayyer.   

The staff in Middletown & Moonachie would like to extend a sincere Thank You to the Sales Team for once again hosting 
a Holiday Luncheon for us. We extremely appreciate the thought and sentiments.  

Thanks to Gabriel Acosta’s wife for baking 
these delicious PCG cupcakes. 

OFFICE FESTIVITIES
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PCG provided all the board and supplies the students 
needed to learn about corrugated and to build some-
thing using it. Since Longo started the class, students 
have constructed corrugated sleds, boats, chairs, and 
snowboards. One group built a corrugated bridge. 
Goldberg visited the class regularly over the course of 

the semester, beginning with an introductory presen-
tation showing Longo’s students a video on PCG and 
what it does and an AICC video on the importance 
of safety. Students received blades, gloves and safety 
glasses. 
    “It’s all about exposing students to the world of 

corrugated that 
most of them don’t 
even know exists,” 
said Goldberg. “It’s 
manufacturing.  
But they don’t 
really know what 
that means until 
they see a video 
or actually visit a 
plant to see the 
machines running 
to understand what 
corrugated man-
ufacturing is all 
about.” 

Even Longo admitted to not completely understanding 
manufacturing until he visited PCG, saw the machines in 
operation and watched how a corrugated box was made.
   
“At the beginning of my course, we talk about the different 
types of engineering they will see,” said Longo. “They learn 
the vocabulary of engineering and are introduced to the 
concept of corrugated. Then they are challenged to design 
and build something out of corrugated. They learn CAD 
and become the engineers of their project. I help facilitate 
the process. The students are doing so much more than just 
gluing pieces of corrugated together.”
    Students attend Nick Longo’s engineering class every 
morning of a semester to work on their projects for about 
40 minutes at a time. Goldberg has made regular visits to 
Longo’s daily class at Valley Central to consult, teach and 
help the students through their projects while instilling 
some foundational lessons in creativity and real world 
problem solving. He expressed his satisfaction at watching 
students learn about corrugated. “They come in to the 
morning class still half asleep. When they begin work-

ing on their corrugated 
projects, they wake up, 
they are engaged, they 
are learning and they are 
happy. I wish I can get 
some of my employees to 
be so enthusiastic!”
   PCG continues to 
provide opportunities 
for high school interns 
who want to experience a 
world-class manufacturing 
environment, whether it 
be for community service, 
something they would 
like to study in college or 

perhaps, a future career in 
the corrugated industry. “Our door is open to every kid 
within a hundred miles of here to take a tour of our plant,” 
said Goldberg. “I want them to know that there is a poten-
tial career for them here. Whether its one student or five, 
we are gaining an interest in what we do. Spread over the 
entire industry, how many students could we attract?”

This student’s Captain America 
shield was created entirely of 
corrugated.

One student designed and built a 
corrugated sled and safety helmet.

Several Valley Central students in Nick Longo’s class 
engineered and built a corrugated bridge that supported 
more than 800 pounds.

COMMUNITY
<< CONT. PAGE 8 

Congratulations to Charles Pirtz, Corrugator Supervisor who got married on November 1, 2017 at The 
West Hills Country Club. Pictured (L to R), Rich Goldberg, Charles Pirtz, his wife Shirley Pirtz, Danny 
Wade (Corrugator Supervisor) & Kelly Cantiello (Officiant).  Our HR Coordinator, Kelly married the 
happy couple.  (2nd Picture) Charles & Shirley pictured with Charles’s parents. 

Pictured (L to R) David Elton, Tossin Ahmodu, Lissette Acebedo, Liza 
Tehawkha, Saray Gomez, Maria De Tullio, Alex Ortiz, Kim Trinity, 
Cindy Argudo, Dave Distel. (Front row, L to R) Michelle Cabanilla & 
Damaris Perez. 

Pictured (L to R) Liza Tehawkha, Richard Grossbard, 
Damaris Perez, Tossin Ahmodu, Lissette Acebedo,
Michael Edelman, Hector Mendez Jr., Maria Frometa, David 
Elton, Dave Distel, Maria De Tullio, Kim Trinity. (Back row 
staircase) Nancy Di Bona, Cindy Argudo & Saray Gomez. 

In observance of National Breast Cancer Awareness Month, several employees wore custom designed PCG Pink Polo 
Shirts to raise awareness of the disease in October.  We raised $1,189.60 between our Moonachie and Middletown offices.  
Our donation will be made to the National Cancer Society of New Jersey.  Thank you to everyone who participated. 

Raising Awareness For Breast Cancer 

Wedding Bliss  
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COMMUNITY

Attracting and retaining employees into corrugated and 
folding carton manufacturing continues to be one of the 
most challenging issues the industry faces. Presentations at 
association meetings and discussions among plant owners 
often involve attracting and retaining the “next generation” of 
employees, specifically Millennials, who will soon represent 
about 50 percent of the U.S. workforce.

    There is a school of thought, 
however, that says that attract-
ing Millennials to careers in the 
corrugated and folding carton 
industries is difficult because 
they are already too old and 
have likely begun their careers 
in other more popular and 
glamorous or “sexy” industries 
that don’t usually involve the 
manufacturing of paper and 
paperboard packaging

    “If you want to attract young 
people into our industry, I 
believe we have to get to them in 
the high schools,” said Richard 
Goldberg, Vice President of Operations at Middletown, New 
York based President Container Group (PCG). “We already 
have programs for college students through the fine work of 
the International Corrugated Packaging Foundation (ICPF).  

What about attracting the interest of students while they are 
in high school so they can develop an interest in corrugated 
manufacturing? Then they can learn where to go for packag-
ing programs in college.”
	 Goldberg noted that many college programs focus 
on management, structural and graphic design and customer 
service. But what about operations? “The corrugated industry 

also needs machine operators and 
production workers. Where will 
these workers come from? Not every 
high school student has the desire 
or the opportunity to go to college,” 
he said. “We need to expose high 
school students to an industry that 
they don’t even know exists.”
	 To that end, Goldberg struck 
up a relationship with Nick Longo, 
a Technology Education teacher 
at Valley Central High School in 

nearby Montgomery, New York, 
who visited PCG with other 
invited members of the local 
Council of Industry three years 
ago. Longo saw the opportunity 
and the valuable resource PCG 

extended to the school and decided to incorporate a lesson in 
corrugated manufacturing into his Introduction to Engineer-
ing class. 
  

PCG Attracting High School Students 
To Careers In Corrugated Packaging 

by Len Prazych

Two students in Nick Longo’s Engineering class at 
Valley Central High School begin to cut out and assemble 
a corrugated board project they also designed.

>> CONT. PAGE 9 

Harry and Nora Grossbard celebarated their 27th Wedding Anniversary 
aboard Royal Caribbean’s Brilliance of the Seas. The week long charity 
cruise raised $260,000 for Debbie’ Dialysis Fund. 

This charity allows dialysis patients and their caregivers an all expenses 
paid, week long cruise, including dialysis on the ship. Harry and Nora 
were married on December 27, 1990 in Clarksburg, WV.

Account Receivables Specialist, Maria De Tullio and her husband Matteo of 41 years, celebrated their 40th 
Wedding Anniversary in Hawaii. They were married on July 24, 1976 in Jersey City, NJ.   

Happy Anniversary  

Customer Service Order Entry Specialist, Harry 
Grossbard & his wife, Nora aboard Royal Caribbean. 
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SHOP Retail Environments Magazine featured this 
HotelSpa Luxury & RainSpa Luxury 2 in 1 Shower Display 
designed for Bed Bath & Beyond in the magazine’s 
September 2017 Issue.  

The display was designed and produced for Interlink 
Products. Congratulations to Nelson Behar, Account 
Executive and Dave Nicholson, Structural Designer.  

PCG Display Featured in SHOP Magazine

2017 In Review 

PCG Top 50 P.O.P Companies

Creative Magazine, a leading magazine in the Point 
of Purchase industry publishes an exclusive report 
annually on the Top 50 companies in the Point of 
Purchase Industry in North America.  

President Container Group was recognized on the 
Top 50 list published in the May 2017 Special Issue. 

On February 27, 2017, Richard Goldberg, VP of Operations 
at PCG, received a plaque from Big Shine Energy honoring the 
company for reducing over 1 million kilowatt hours yearly, the 
equivalent to 2,391,753 pounds of CO2 emissions. 

Orange and Rockland presented PCG with a rebate of $89,500. 
The project Return on Investment for PCG is a low 1.1 years, 
something Big Shine Energy tries to achieve for their clients.

Big Shine Energy Honors PCG

News! 

Brush Script MT Italic - FONT

AROUND PCG 

June 2017
Happy Hour @ Victory Lounge, 

Meadowlands Racetrack
Boat Outing, Weehawken, NJ 

July 2017

OFFICE OUTINGS

Several highlights of our monthly office outings planned by Purchasing Manager, Michelle Cabanilla. 
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In an effort to create more sustainable packing and cut 
back on overall freight costs, our Structural Engineer, 
Dave Nicholson cleverly designed a large End Cap (Point 
of Purchase Display) for KISS that will meet the clients 
desire to reduce their freight cost and utilize environmen-
tally friendly measures during production.   

In the past, KISS shipped all of their WalMart End Caps 
fully setup which increased the cost to ship the displays.  
Because these samples are so large, not many would fit on a 
standard 40x48 Pallet, only yielding 1 layer high.
So Dave designed a large End Cap that is broken down in 
two halves. The two halves will now ship back to back in a 

much smaller height shipper. By keeping the height down, 
KISS is now able to double stack these displays on a pallet, 
and on the truck. This saves Kiss freight costs, plus allow-
ing more pack-outs per truck.

This new design is sustainable and allows a more efficient 
way to ship these large End Caps.

Once the displays arrives at Wal-Mart, they just slide the 
top half structure, over the bottom half structure to setup.
The Kiss Blowout Lash Display pictured below went into 
production in January 2017. 

Reduce Shipping Cost with Sustainable Packaging

AROUND PCG 

Congratulations to Felix Martinez as he celebrated his 40th work 
anniversary with President Container. 

(L to R) Joe Restifo, Felix Martinez & Rich Goldberg. The Crew celebrates with Felix. 

August 2017
Dinner & Comedy Night 

& 
Richie Grossbard birthday 

August 6 
@ Gabriel's Grille & Bar

Hasbrouck Heights

OFFICE OUTINGS
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AROUND PCG

This past year President Container has in-barked on a journey 
to help make itself even more competitive in today’s challenging 
markets. One of the ways PCG is doing this is by implementing 
the Best Practice technique of 5S Visual Workplace. 
5S is a systematic approach that allows teams to organize their 
workplaces so that they can create a foundation for continuous 
improvement, which helps PCG employees to be the best that 
they can be.

Workplace Development

Implementing the five pillars to Visual Workplace

•  Formation of a Continuous Improvement team known 
as the “CI team”.
•  Employee class training in 5S Visual Workplace. 
•  Current machines being transformed are:  618, 924, 
820, 1228A, 1228B & the Bobst Expert Fold.

Many thanks go to all those who have helped to date with 
this journey to make PCG a leader in this industry.

5S Visual Workplace progress to date:

OFFICE OUTINGS

Murder Mystery Dinner 
@ Mt. Fuji, Hillburn, NY 

October 2017Ladies Paint & Sip Evening 
@ Pinot’s Palette, Edgewater, NJ September 2017
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The Orange  County Council of Industry awarded several of President Container’s Supervisors and Managers with a 
degree in Manufacturing in Leadership upon successful completion of the program.   

The courses focused on various aspects of manufacturing from efficiencies 
to best practices in building team work.  Congratulations to our graduates, 
Sergio Campos,  Mike Sommers, Chris Cherry, Juan Cuautle, Rich Ryan, 
Danny Wade and Johnny Cruz.

Sergio Campos receive his certificate from the Program 
Representative for Manufacturing in Leadership. 

PCG Supervisors & Managers Receive Degree 

Mike Sommers receive his certificate from the 
Program Representative for Manufacturing in 
Leadership. 

AROUND PCG

Finally, as we continue to grow internally, we have created 
2 new positions in NY from outside the company of which 
we firmly believe will expand our growth.  The Maintenance 
Planner position reporting to Shawn Parson (Maintenance 
Mgr.) has been filled by Tim Gaines.  His years of experience 
will certainly give us a firm grasp on all aspect of mainte-
nance via good communication and coordination with 
Production.  The size of our facility sorely needs someone to 
focus on the overall coordination of all tasks including long 
term project planning, preventative maintenance needs, 
emergency floor calls and short term projects with commu-
nication going to all departments on a regular if not daily 
basis.  

In addition to the size of our facility and being a 24 x 7 
operation, we have enlisted the services of Dominic Deramo 
as Production Efficiencies Manager reporting directly to 

Brian Sizer.  Dominic’s prime responsiblity is to analyze the 
data from all aspects of the machines, monitor the machines 
activities along with the supervision and CI Team to ensure 
that we are always working safely and at optimum perfor-
mance.
 
The confidence provided by Larry & Richie is a compliment 
of our growth, not limited to adding new positions, creat-
ing the CI team and investing in new machineries. We also 
know we have room to improve upon and while 2017 was a 
good year with many accomplishments, we’ve implemented 
the processes to make 2018 an even better year in produc-
tion and operations. Our motto for 2018, is “Work Smarter 
not Harder.”  We have the tools in place so let’s execute these 
skills in 2018.  

<< CONT. PAGE 3
Year End Review (New York) 2017

Sincerely, 
Rich Goldberg 
Vice President of Operations

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION

June, our celebrants were Matt Letizia, 
Tosin Ahmodu, Jean Villegas & (Pictured) 
John Kasztan.

July, Gary Letizia, Cory Sigler, Craig Reinhart, (L to R) Kurt Kohere, 
Maria Frometa & Tommy Oechsner, the High Roller. 

OFFICE OUTINGS

Ladies Cooking Class 
@ Le Gourmet Factory, 

Englewood, NJ

November 2017

December 2017
End of the Year Meetup

@ La Havana 59, 
Moonachie, NJ 
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AROUND PCG

To further support the needs of the machineries, a 6000 
sqft mezzanine was approved to be built in 2018 which 
will allow the CI Team to further facilitate our processes 
and review our ability to setup and run jobs safely and 
effectively. 

In January 2017, the factory took on a massive facelift in 
conveyorization and relocating several machines in order 
to receive the new Bobst 820 Flexo.  Everyone working in 
the facility was impacted by this project which had not 
ended until July after the 820 began to arrive. I would 
like to thank everyone for working as a team during this 
difficult period.  

The 140 machine, Expertfold and the 224 were all 
relocated along with the discontinuance of the Saturn, a 
long standing work horse of PCG.  However not to be 
disappointed, the 820 arrived in July, was up, running in 
August; and with focus and 
concentration from our 820 
champions (Sergio Campos 
and Robert Finch) and the 
dedicated operators ( Joe 
Garretto, Devin Teitz, Deiby 
Escobar, Jean desravines) we 
had a great startup.  In fact, 
according to Bobst it was their 
finest startup.  Congratula-
tions to the original 820 team.  

In September we grew to a 3 
shift machine and in February 2018, we will expand to 
a 24 x 7 machine.  We are certainly looking forward to 
safely breaking all production records as we learn how to 
best utilize this leading edge technology based machine.
In addition, due to customer demand, Larry and Richie 
have committed to install the K7 Diecutter which prints 
on both the top and bottom of a box in a single pass.  This 
revolutionary machine will have a significant impact in 
our facility and has been rescheduled to go live in March 
2018 due to the crazy holiday backlog we experienced 

in 2017.  The K7 should be as effective as the 820.  Fur-
thermore we need to solidify our strappers for finished 
strapped units.  In April 2018, two new Mosca strappers 
will be installed along with a new stretch wrap machine 
to handle the growing needs of our customers.

Now let’s not forget the fire that occured in the Baler 
Room requiring 12 weeks of cleaning, the rain/wind 
storms that lifted the roof vents off the building over the 
strappers, and the critters that shut us down for 12 hours 
by eating a wire on an electrical pole near our electric me-
ter.  2017 brought about a lot of challenges and changes 
however, we tackeled them head on.  

Regardless of unforseen circumstances, we need to recog-
nize that we continue to promote employees from within, 
Charles Pirtz (Corrugator Supervisor), Thomas DiDiego 
(Converting Supervisor), Devin Tietze (Converting 

Supervisor), and Louis Devito (Converting 
Supervisor).  Each of them have done a fan-
tastic job as Operators and have moved into 
a Supervisor position. “Congratulations to 
all”.

In 2017 we had to say goodbye to Larry 
Gately and Nik Barron.  Larry transitioned 
into a new industry moving to Austin, 
Texas and Nik Barron moved to Georgia 
to be closer to his extended family.  These 
Manufacturing Managers were with us 
from the beginning in NY and we wish 

them well.  As we continue to grow all aspects of our 
business, we wish to congratulate Tim Rouan (Day Mfg. 
Manager) and Mark McBee (Night Mfg. Manager) who 
have had an impact on PCG for many years in NY.  Man-
agement is confident that they will continue to lead their 
teams respectfully to the next level.  
Furthermore, Matt Krenski has been promoted to one of 
the night time Superintendent roles taking Johnny Cruz’s 
position who has moved to day crew in place of Tim 
Rouan’s vacated Superintendent role.

<< CONT. PAGE 2

Year End Review (New York) 2017

The staff gathered for a cheerful evening 
to bid farewell to Larry Gately.  

>> CONT. PAGE 4

Nina Miller, Alan Stransky, Chrissy Torres, 
(L to R) Larry Grossbard, Damaris Perez, 
Joe Nicoletti & Daniel Ruiz celebrated 
their birthdays in November during our 
Thanksgiving Potluck. 

September, (L to R) David Elton, Lisette 
Acebedo, Kim Trinity, Karen Surak, Giovanni 
Rodriguez & Pilar Donado, celebrated their 
birthdays.  

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION

August, (L to R) Larry Gately, 
Domenick Zingaro & Jordan 
Ramos celebrated their birthdays 
with Middletown staff. 

December, John Brigandi, Samir 
Joshi, Jeff Shields, George Dumbauld, 
Emanuel Munayyer, pictured (L to R) 
Michelle Cabanilla, Kathy Steinbaum & 
Cindy Argudo celebrated their birthdays.  

October, Bobby Lawrence, Jose Roura, 
Michael Edelman, Mike Restifo, (L to R) Alex 
Ortiz, Janice Muller, Annette Gershowitz, 
Nancy Di Bona, Liza Tehawkha, Efraim Ramos 
& Andre Torres.  

George Dilorio celebrated 
his birthday in October 
with the Middletown staff.  

August, (L to R) Jennifer Minervini, Richie 
Grossbard, Brian Parella & John Parella wait 
patiently for their birthday song.  

October, Annette Gershowitz (Center right)    
celebrated her 90th Birthday with family & 
friends at Harrah’s Casino in Atlantic City, NJ. 
Happy birthday Annette & wish you many more. 
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2017 went by like a camera 
flash – with over 6000 new 
LED light bulbs being in-
stalled in the facility.  To date, 
it’s literally like night and day 
in the factory. 
2017 was the beginning of our 
Continuous Improvement 
(CI) initiative which has im-
proved our visual workplacess.  
 
We formally created the CI Team, consisting of four 
members from various divisions of the factory who have 
done a fantastic job during the year both learning and 
moving our facility to the next level more efficiently.  
The team is being mentored by an outside consulting 
agency called Quadrant 5 lead by Les Pickering and to 

date we have made great progress.  
As of January 1, 2018 the 618, 924, 
1228A, 1228B, Expertfold and 820 
machines received a visual workplace 
facelift, meaning “everything has a 
place when you’re working” causing 
an effect of working smarter not 
harder.  
Creating a better visual workplace is 
the 1st phase of our CI process. The 

2nd phase is machine calibrations while working more 
in depth to reduce setup times and meeting the goal that 
the first box through the machine is acceptable and ready 
for production.  Now that a visual workplace has been 
created for the first group of machines, The CI Team will 
now focus on the 1636 , Diecutters and Tooling/Support. 

Year End Review (New York) 2017

We are investing in additional personnel and redefining 
their responsibilities.  These changes will start immedi-
ately and we should see the results in a short period of 
time.

We are also happy to report that we have made major 
strides in the integration of Cornell Paper into our PIP 
division during 2017. It was a very difficult transition and 
we appreciate all the time, effort, and hard work from the 
PIP management and employees.  Most of the challenges 
are now behind us and we are excited about 2018 as we 
just completed our new 100 page catalog and mailed 
out 80,000 to new and existing Cornell customers.  One 
of our goals for 2018 is launching a new E-Commerce 
website. 

We would also like to congratulate Gary Letizia, as he 
accepted the position of General Manager for PIP.

We wish to also welcome, Kathy Steinbaum, Director 
of Human Resources who joins us with over twenty plus 
years of HR experience. She will be an asset to PCG as we 
continue to grow. 

Like last year, the 4th quarter was extremely stressful and 
once again had an unprecedented backlog. We feel the 
planned capital investment and changes that are being 
implementing should greatly reduce this situation in 
2018.  

We would like to thank all of our employees for their 
dedication and hard work and wish everyone a Happy, 
Healthy, and Prosperous 2018.

Dear Readers,

AROUND PCG
<< CONT. PAGE 1 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
We welcome, Jason Avery Santiago, son of Safety Manager, Andrew Santiago to the 
PCG Family.  Picture with his two brothers, (L to R) Jaiden Santiago, 12 years old 
and Justin Santiago, 7 years old.  Jason was born on February 2nd, 2017, weighing 8 
lbs 8 oz and 23 Inches long.  Congratulations to the family. 

>> CONT. PAGE 3

Hello Dan and Team, 

2017 was a very busy year for our company. 
You guys helped us so much with our projects. 
We thank you for your awesome work. We look 
forward to working with you and your team in 
2018
Happy Holidays & Happy New Year!

Review 1!

CUSTOMER REVIEWS

There are no words except Thank You!
On behalf of the many patients and their families in our 
community suffering through their myriad challenges in 
silence, we thank you from the depths of our hearts for 
all you have done to provide hope and salvation amidst 
unspeakable pain. 
Your selfless response to their unvoiced call will surely 
stand as an everlasting merit for you and your own family. 
You have truly earned our genuine respect and admiration 
as one whose actions speak far louder than mere words 
ever could. The boxes are the talk of town!

Gratefully yours,
Esty Kohn & The RCCS Auction Team 

Katie Joo
KISS Products

To the amazing Larry, Liza and the team at President 
Container,

Sincerely,
Larry and Richard Grossbard   

Review 2!
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Dear Readers, 

As another year comes to end we are extremely excited about 2018. 
We are pleased to announce that PCG remains strong and are com-
mitted to continued growth and efficiencies for the upcoming year.  

During 2017 we have successfully installed the Bobst 820 high speed 
FFG (24,000 boxes/per hr) and will begin installation of our new 
high speed rotary Die Cutter, that prints both sides of a sheet at the 
same time, in January of 2018.   

This machine will be equipped with 5 colors which will enable us to 
print 2 colors on the inside and 3 colors on the outside of the box in 
1 pass.  These machines will give us a competitive advantage in the 
market place as it will increase our productivity and throughput - 
they are truly game changers.

For the past year, under the tutelage of industry expert Les Pickering, 
PCG created a Continuous Improvement Team and has embarked 
on the very exciting journey of implementing a 5S system.  The 5S 
system is a lean manufacturing tool that improves workplace effi-
ciency and eliminates waste all while reducing costs and boosting 
productivity.  When you walk through the plant you truly see the 
difference.  We look forward to seeing the continued improvements 
throughout 2018.

Our commitment to capital investment with new primary and 
ancillary equipment will help us reach our goals of achieving better 
efficiencies and quality.  We are hopeful this will allow us to offer our 
customers shorter lead times and improved service this upcoming 
year.

Another major goal for 2018 is “Outstanding Customer Service”.  
We are making major changes in the infrastructure of our Customer 
Service Department which will help us achieve that goal.  
 

>> CONT. PAGE 2

Corporate Office 
200 West Commercial Ave. 
Moonachie, NJ 07074
201.933.7500 ph
201.933.8990 Fax 

PCG   5th Edition Issue 05   1st Quarter 2018Manufacturing Facility
290 Ballard Rd. 
Middletown, NY 10941
845.816.1600 ph   
845.516.5433 fax
www.presidentcontainergroup.com

Happy New Year!   
From 

President Container Group
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